
Greetings Rovers, 
  
The Rover monthly meetings and SIG meetings have been cancelled for June, 
July and August; we will send out notifications when necessary. 
  
The “Happy Trails” potluck B-B-Q last month was great thank you Social Events 
Committee. Want to be part of our future join one of the many committees we 
have. 
  
Please check out our new website for current information. On the home page are 
general instructions. https://villagesrovers.org/ to get to the members only login 
will require you to log in thru FMCA it’s easy and it is secure. Any questions go to 
the “Contact Us” link and submit questions. 
   
This month we have a Rally at Cypress Campground & RV Park in Winter Haven 
this is close to home and has a long list of things to do. Kim & Jay Cyr are 
hosting this event. There are still a few openings. 
https://villagesrovers.org/rovers-rallies/. 
  
Send pictures to us through the web site. 
If you find a nice RV park add it to our web site under “Submit Your Campground 
Review” you asked for this and the RoVers IT team made it happen. This is where 
you can add pictures. Let’s see how many reviews we can get this summer!! 
 
Enjoy Your Summer! 
-- 
Bernie Harchar 
2434 Bachman Path  
The Villages, Fl. 32162 
Cell - 440-724-2137 
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